
 

 

 

 

 
  
Tuesday 8th April 2025  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian  
 

As we come to the end of another busy but very enjoyable term at Harding Memorial Integrated 

Primary School, I would like to formally thank our School Teaching and Non - Teaching Staff who 

provide so much for our children both inside and outside of the classroom. As School Principal I 

am indebted to all our staff for the many additional hours that they have spent in ensuring that our 

children have as rich a school experience as possible. I would like to formally take this opportunity 

to express sincere thanks to all our school staff for their continued hard work during this 2nd Term. 
 

Active Travel School 

We have some good news for you! As part of our participation in the Active School Travel 

Programme we have been able to provide every child in HMIPS with a free high-visibility vest to 

help encourage even more families to make safe, active, and healthy journeys to school. Harding 

Memorial Integrated Primary School  would like to formally thank Tom O`Dowd, Schools Officer 

for South Central from Sustrans Northern Ireland, for his support with this fantastic initiative.  
 

Future Date Planner 

✓ The planned date for the end of Term 2 is Friday 11th April 2025 and there will be no school 

dinners available on this date 

➢ School will close at 12.10pm for all P1, P3 and P5 pupils 

➢ School will close at 12.15pm for all P2, P4, P6 and P7 pupils 

✓ Pupils do not need to wear their School Uniform on Friday 11th April 2025 

✓ School will restart at normal times for all P1 – P7 pupils on Monday 28th April 2025 
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